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Press Statement

The Palestinian General Delegate to Denmark, Mr. Amro Al Hourani strongly
welcomed the steps taken by some danish investment funds to drop Investments
from companies involved in providing equipment for the separation wall, which Israel
is building on occupied palestinian territories, or participating in building of
settlements in the occupied West Bank.

And confirms that these steps are in the right direction and fully compatible with
international law, which considers the wall and the settlements as illegal.

At the same time he believes that more similar steps in the same direction will help
peace and stability in the region; What is required now is not helping Israel to
facilitate its occupation on palestinian lands and its oppressing of the Palestinian
people, but sending active messages to the Israeli side to understand that this
occupation is illegal and no one would help them in contravention of international law
and resolutions.
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